
Post CCT Fellowship in Management of Obstructive Sleep Apnoea 

 

Applications for a 4 month post CCT fellowship in the Management of Obstructive Sleep 
Apnoea based in London are invited. 

The fellow would have free access to two established multidisciplinary networks involved in 
the investigation, diagnosis and management of obstructive sleep apnoea.   

The Central London network consists of maxillofacial/orthodontic and ENT surgical 
departments at Chelsea & Westminster and The Royal National Throat, Nose and Ear 
Hospitals respectively.  The full remit of surgical intervention would be covered, including 
orthognathic, and soft tissue transoral procedures with facility for robotic assistance.  There 
is strong medical input from The Brompton Centre for Sleep Study and Respiratory 
Medicine.  The fellow would be encouraged to attend sleep endoscopy lists, as well as 
become competent in the interpretation for polysomnographic and airway imaging studies. 

A second network in South West London in centred on St George’s Hospital, London.  This is 
a large trust with full representation of surgical and medical specialties.  The fellow would 
be involved with ongoing research into airway flow modelling and volumetric analysis with 
backing from Imperial University.  They would be encouraged to perform audit and research 
in this field with the aim of publication. 

Local funding and funding from BAOMS is being sought. 

If you are interested, please contact jcollier@nhs.net for further details. 
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